
ATTENTION:  As part of our effort to move

toward a more cost effective and paperless

system of communication, effective 1/15/01,

AFFILIATE Program institutions will begin

receiving zero paper copies of bimonthly

mailing items that are available on the

Southwest Oncology Group website

(http://swog.org/). AFFILIATE institutions will

be required to obtain these items by

downloading them from the website.

AFFILIATE institutions will still continue to

receive a single copy of the mailing Table of

Contents, and a single copy of any items that

are either not available on the Southwest

Oncology Group website or are available only

through a link to another cooperative group’s

website.  If you have questions, please contact

Connie Barnes in the Operations Office.


